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Search for TSUD leader begins

The Presidential Search Committee held its first meeting on Thursday, January 11, and

members reviewed the 42 applications for the position of TSUD president. The process

of narrowing the field of candidates has begun. The Committee met on Thursday, January

18, and will meet again on Thursday, January 25, to further refine the list of candidates.

It is anticipated that finalists will be on cam-
pus for interviews prior to mid-February, and each
finalist will be expected to make a presentation to
interested faculty and staff.

Committee members include:

Dr. Doug Patterson, interim president - chair

Dr. Ken Deavers, TSUD vice president for
financial affairs and administration

Mr. Forrest Wood, TSUD faculty

Dr. Sarah Patrick, TSUD faculty

Mr. Mark Kelly, TSUD SGA president

Mr. John Schmidt, assistant to the chancellor

Dr. Glenda McGaha-Curry, TSUM president

Mr. Earl Durden, Durden Outdoor Displays

Mr. Charles Nailen, Taco Bell and past-president
of Dothan Area Chamber of Commerce

Strategic Planning Update

The Strategic Planning Committee (SPC) has suc-
cessfully completed gathering data and refining the
data into factors, planning assumptions, strategies, and
objectives. University and departmental objectives
were due to vice presidents and deans on January 15.
Vice presidents are to complete their review of depart-
mental objectives by January 19. The final draft of the
strategic directions and objectives are to be mailed to
members of the SPC on January 26 with the final
meeting of the SPC to be held on Thursday, February
 §

Dr. Patterson reports that the strategic planning
process is moving according to schedule and should be
to the chancellor for his review by February 8.

TSUD administrators attend SACS

Dr. Doug Patterson, Dr. Barbara Alford, and Dr.
Jack Sublette took part in the 100th Annual Meeting of
the Southern Association of Colleges and Schools in
Atlanta, GA, December 10-13. More than 2,500 dele-
gates attended workshops and seminars on more than
100 topics, took action on accreditation issues, and set
policy for the regional accrediting agency.

Dr. Alford and Dr. Sublette made a presentation at
the conference. Titled “Integrating Mission, Student
Services, and Technology at a Small University,” the
presentation focused on techniques for unifying the
seemingly disparate elements of institutional identity,
student services, and technology. The presenters
emphasized that successful institutions in the 21st cen-
tury will be those that have intergrated these diverse
issues.
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Welcome to TSUD

TSUD welcomes its newest
employee, Tanya Riley, secretary
for the Professional Internship
Program in the School of
Education. Prior to coming to
TSUD, she was employed as book-
keeper for Stutts, Bumett & Bass,
CPA’s in Dothan. She and her hus-
band, Ricky, project engineer for
Bean Horizon Corp. in Belle
Chasse, LA, have one son, Steven,
a junior at Dothan High School. In
her spare time, Tanya is very active
in activities with the Dothan High
School Band. -

Adjunct Faculty

Member of the Month

Dr. Donald Crook, adjunct
instructor for the School of
Education at Troy State University
Dothan, has been recognized as the
“Adjunct Faculty Member of the
Month.”

Dr. Crook received his bache-
lor’s degree from Troy State
University, his master’s degree
from TSUD, and in 1982, he
received the Ph.D. from The
University of Alabama. He has
taught at TSUD since 1984 and
currently has a private practice in
Dothan as a child & adolescent
psychotherapist. He has previously
served as lecturer/instructor at
Enterprise  State Jr. College,
Shelton State Community College
in Tuscaloosa, The University of
Alabama, Lurleen B. Wallace State
Jr. College in Andalusia.

His professional activities
include membership in American
Psychological Association and
Alabama Association for
Counseling and Development. He
is listed in the Directory of
Distinguished Americans and
belongs to the honor societies of
Psi Chi, Gamma Beta Phi, Kappa
Delta Phi, and Beta Sigma.

Dr. Crook resides in Dothan
and has three children: Ashley,
Charlie, and Donald III. His other
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interests include Harley Davidson
motorcycles and 65/66 Mustang
restoration.

Ms. Sharon Chambers,
adjunct instructor for the College
of Arts and Sciences at Troy State
University Dothan, has been recog-
nized as the “Adjunct Faculty
Member of the Month.”

Chambers received her bache-
lor’s and master’s degrees from
TSUD. She has also attended at
TSU-Troy and at Aubum
University. She has taught at
TSUD since 1988 and is currently
doing research on the history of
Plantation Hunting in southwest
Georgia.

She and her husband, John,
reside in Blakely, GA, where they
own and operate The Hilton
Hunting Preserve in Hilton, GA.
The preserve specializes in quail
hunting at its finest. At the pre-
serve, Chambers raises quail,
pheasants, and bird dogs. She also
trains horses and bird dogs.

She is a cat lover, owning 25
cats of varying breeds. In her spare
time, she enjoys horseback riding,
bird watching, gardening, collect-
ing and drying wild flowers, and
painting.

Mr. James Stuckey, adjunct
instructor in the School of Business
at Troy State University Dothan,

has been recognized as the

“Adjunct Faculty of the Month.”

Stuckey has taught at TSUD
since 1983. He also works as a
clerk for Big Little, Inc. in
Enterprise.

He received his associate
degree from Enterprise State Junior
College, his bachelor’s degree
from Aubum University, his mas-
ter’s degree from Troy State

University, and the Juris Doctorate
from Jones Law School in 1983.

Other teaching experience
includes adjunct instructor at ESJIC
and instructor at George C. Wallace
State Community College in
Selma.

He is a member of the National
and State Life Underwriters
Associations and has 12 years
experience in life & health insur-
ance sales and management. He
has taught Life Underwriter
Training Council insurance cours-
es.

Stuckey resides in New
Brockton and has one daughter,
Heather, a junior at Aubum
University. He believes in TSUD
and his family believes in The TSU
System, with his brother receiving
his BS from TSU-Troy and his
MBA from TSUD and his sister
receiving her MS from TSU-Troy.

In his spare time, Stuckey
enjoys spending time with his
daughter, watching basketball, and
reading biographies.

Professional Staff
Member of the Month

Ms. Janet McQueen, human
resource coordinator at Troy State
University Dothan, has been recog-
nized as the “Professional Staff
Member of the Month.”

Janet received her associate
and bachelor’s degrees from
Hawaii Pacific University in
Honolulu. She plans to begin work
on her master’s degree in human
resource management at TSUD’s
Fort Rucker location during Spring
Quarter 1996.

Prior to coming to TSUD in
September 1993, she was an office
manager at Hawaii Pacific
University.
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She and her husband, John,
have three children: Jason, Jeremy,
and Jared. In her spare time, she
enjoys sewing and scuba diving.

Classified Staff
Member of the Month

Ms. Joanne Krist, clerk typist
IT in the Division of Student A ffairs
at Troy State University Dothan,
has been recognized as the
“Classified Staff Member of the
Month.”

Joanne has attended the
University of Wisconsin in
Milwaukee and has been employed
at TSUD since November 1993.
Prior to coming to TSUD, she was
a foreclosure clerk for Altus
Bank/Magnolia Federal in Dothan.

She attends Ridgecrest Baptist
Church in Dothan, where she
serves on the Baptism Committee
and assists with the care of two-
year olds. She and her husband,
Wayne, reside in Dothan. They
have two married children: Kevin
and Michelle.

In her spare time, she enjoys
cross stitch, crafts, and trying new
recipes.

People in the news

Dr. Barbara Alford partici-
pated in TSUD special events: pre-
sentation by Dr. Kotriakhov on
November 9, Fort Rucker Student
Appreciation Day on November
15, AmeriCorps Awards Banquet
on November 16, Christmas tree

lighting on December 14; attended
state meetings: Council of
Presidents on December S5
Legislative Budget Hearings on
December 5 - 6, Alabama
Commission on Higher Education
on December 15; made presenta-
tion for the Professional Network
Connection on November 14;
made presentation at annual SACS
conference in Atlanta on December
9 - 10; attended Dothan Area
Chamber committee meetings for
Health Care Services on November
15, Wiregrass Higher Education
Committee on November 17 and
December 7, Education Committee
on November 29, and the
Chamber-ACHE regional meeting
November 1; volunteered for the
Rotary Senior Citizens Luncheon
on December 18, Salvation Army
Bell Ringers on December 19, and
several Wiregrass United Way cab-
inet and report meetings and activ-
ities.

Dr. Betty Anderson attended
reception for Dr. John Dolly, Dean
of School of Education, University
of Alabama on November 7; partic-
ipated in professional development
school conference in Mobile on
November 16 - 17; attended ACHE
meeting in  Montgomery on
December 15.

Dr. Elizabeth Fell presented
“Professional Development
Schools - Pre-Service Teachers
Experience Successful Site-based
Teaching” at the Kappa Delta Pi
40th International Convocation in

TROY STATE UNIVERSITY

Graphic Standards Manual available

Through the efforts of a Visual Identity Committee, a Graphic
Standards Manual has been developed for The TSU System and its
campuses. This manual is for everyone who has the occasion to use the
graphics identity, names, colors, seals, logos, and graphics standards of
The TSU System. A copy of this manual is located in the University

Relations Office in Malone 116-E.
The most significant change for TSUD is the omission of the word
at from the university name. Effective immediately are the following:

THE TROY STATE UNIVERSITY SYSTEM

TROY STATE UNIVERSITY DOTHAN
TROY STATE UNIVERSITY MONTGOMERY

TSU
TSUD
TSUM

Activities of the ||
President

Attended TSUD Strategic
Planning Committee meet-
ing on November 14,

Attended Regional
President’s dinner meeting
in Montgomery on
November 14.

Hosted lunch meetings
with area legislators on
TSUD campus on
November 27 & 28.

Attended Education
Summit in Montgomery on
November 29 - 30.

Attended Legislative bud-
get hearings in
Montgomery on December

Attended SACS annual
meeting in Atlanta on
December 10 - 12.

Attended Council of
Presidents meeting in
Montgomery on December

Attended ACHE meeting
in Montgomery on
December 15.

Undergraduate . ..76%
Graduate . . . . .. .. 24%
Mua— 40%
Female o 60%
Part-time . . . ... .. 58%
Full-time . . ... . .. 42%

Alabama resident .83%
Florida resident . . .12%
Georgia resident . . .5%
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Birmingham, AL, on November 2 -
5; presented  “Professional
Development  Schools: Pre-
Service Teachers Experience
Success Teaching Social Studies”
at the 75th National Council for the
Social Studies Annual Conference
in Chicago, IL, on November 9 -
12; conducted Curriculum and
Instruction Department meeting on
November 20; read at Books-A-
Million for Alpha Upsilon Lambda
on November 25; read to Mrs.
Scott’s and Mrs. William’s first
grade classes to celebrate America
Education . Week at Mixon
Elementary in Ozark on November
28; attended faculty Christmas lun-
cheon and shared The Reindeer
Christmas with Chelsea’s first
grade class (granddaughter) at
Mixon Elementary in Ozark on
December 8; celebrated 30th
Wedding Anniversary in Cancun,
Mexico on December 11 - 15.

Dr. Glenda Gunter taught a
training session entitled
“Restructuring classrooms to
reflect diversity: Teaching to
styles” along with Dr. Linda
Comelious of Mississippi State
University at the Twenty-Fourth
Annual Mid-South Educational
Research Association Meeting
(MSERA) in Biloxi, MS, on
November 8 - 10; presented a
paper, “Empowering teachers
through technology: An innova-
tive approach to teacher education”
at MSERA; presented a paper
along with Dr. Randy Gunter enti-
tled “McCluskey’s corollary to
Gresham’s law: The impact of
technology on secondary educa-
tion” at MSERA; assisted in the
writing of a multi-millon grant ini-
tiative, named “CoffeeDale”, to
integrate computer technology in
the classroom and curriculums of
Coffee and Dale County Schools;
designed a new option in
Instructional Technology in the
Master of Science degree in
Foundations of Education; judged
the Beverlye Middle School
Manners Competition; began
working with Dothan City School
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TSUM and Davis Elementary School team up

Troy State University Montgomery and Davis
Elementary School have become Partners in
Education, a program sponsored by the
Montgomery Area Chamber of Commerce. To kick
off this partnership, TSUM faculty and staff pre-
sented Mr. James Singleton, principal of Davis, with ten boxes
full of school supplies at TSUM’s annual holiday luncheon. Dr.
Glenda McGaha-Curry, president of TSUM said, “We hope these
supplies will be used to reward Davis Elementary children for
good attendance and effort in the classroom. We want these stu-
dents to begin at an early age to think of education as a lifelong
process and college as a place where they can be successful in

m——

achieving their goals.”

Ballroom.

the students.

ferent countries fall quarter.

TSU plans international festival

Troy State University’s International Student Cultural
Organization (ISCO) will present an “Olympic Fest” at 7 p.m,,
Saturday, February 24, in the Adams Center

Participating students will dress in native attire and
present a parade of nations. Food and entertainment
representing different countries will be provided by

TSU enrolled 64 international students from 33 dif-

System as an advisor to assist in the
purchasing of technology. Worked
with several local schools regard-
ing technology maintenance,
repairs, and purchasing of new
technology; attended a presentation
by Dr. Dan Brook of Mississippi
State University on the Tri-State
Network initiative.

Dr. Frank Lovrich attended
Council of Graduate Deans at UAB
on November 8; attended ACHE
meeting in  Montgomery on
December 15; attended System
Wide Academic Coordinating
Council meeting at TSU-Troy on
December 18.

Dr. Cynthia Lumpkin moder-
ated panel discussion on Russian
Education with Dr. Nicolai
Kotriakov on November 9; wrote a
grant proposal with Dr. Jan

Gunnels and local teachers; spoke
to local chapter of Delta Kappa
Gamma on “Improving Parental
Involvement in Education” on
November 14; attended Brown Bag
Seminar on November 15; attended
Learning Coalition meeting in
Mobile on November 16 - 17,
taught Continuing Education
Workshop on Critical Thinking on
November 18; attended initiation
ceremony for Alpha Upsilon Alpha
on November 19; read Christmas
stories to children at Books-A-
Million to support the Alpha
Upsilon Alpha Service Project on
November 25; met with Henry
County educators to provide assis-
tance in writing their Title I grant
on December 1; attended TSUD
Christmas luncheon on December
8; attended TSUD Christmas tree
lighting on December 14.
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Dr. Victoria Morin attended
“Adaptive Behavior and
Regression Model” SDE workshop
in Eufaula on November 2; partici-
pated in the TSUD Beginning
Teacher Conference Committee
meeting and the TEP Admission
Committee meeting on November
6; presented “ADHD & The Law”
to teachers at Houston Academy on
November 8; attended workshop
on Autism presented by Dr.
Rimland in Dothan on November
11; attended TSUD’s Student
Council for Exceptional Children
induction meeting on November
16;  'presented “Technical
Assistance in Writing IEP’s” at
Troy State University at Troy
Special Education Mini-
Conference on November 20; pre-
sented “ADHD & The Law” to par-
ents and teachers at the
CH.AD.D. meeting in
Montgomery on December 5.

Dr. Diane Murphy attended
Ozark Economic Advisory Board
meeting and Wiregrass United Way
Rally (Ozark City) on November 9;
met with SDE to develop plans for
professional training modules on
November 14; attended Brown Bag
Seminar on November 15; chaper-
oned Smith Middle School 8th
grade zoo trip on November 17,
met with regional economic advi-
sor, Dr. Randy Gunter, about grant
proposal for Dale-Coffee counties;
met with executive board of
Ozark/Dale County Chamber of
Commerce on November 28; chap-
eroned Lisenby Elementary 4th
grade field trip to Dothan Civic
Center Quartet Concert; received
facilitator training for Ozark
Community Goals Conference on
December 5; met with Ozark
Prayer  Breakfast  Planning
Committee on November 6;
chaired Ozark Council of
Excellence meetings on December
13 and January 8; attended Ozark
Retirece Council meeting on
January 9.

Dr. Sarah Patrick played in
four concerts with TSUD
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Library News

by Julia Smith, assistant library director

As budget cuts become a necessary part of the University
environment, new ways of supporting TSUD must be found
and utilized. Grants are one way of obtaining resources for
our needs, with our Student Support Services program as a
prime example of a grant received from the government.
Grants can also be obtained through foundations. Colleges
and universities were the largest recipients of grant dollars
from foundations in the Southeast in 1992. Alabama has over
343 grant awarding foundations. The Library has resources
to help in locating and applying for grants. Some of the most

useful resources are:

The Foundation Directory

The Grants’ Register

Proposals that Work

National Guide to Foundation
Funding in Higher Education

lication)

Government Assistance Almanac
Winning Grants Step by Step
Southeastern Foundations
Federal Register on DIALOG

(Statistics taken from SOUTHEASTERN FOUU}\HDA‘"BONS, a Foundation Center pub-

 IRCC. VAU

on January 2.

Farewell to Hong Wu, TSUD Reference Librarian, who
accepted a position with J. Sargeant Reynolds Community
College in Richmond, Virginia.

SRWUX

he began her new position

H@ asr.céiva. s

Community Band on December 3,
10, 11 and 14; rang handbells with
church group at Parisian’s on
December 16; played in two con-
certs at First Baptist Church for
their Christmas program on
December 17 and 18.

Dr. Jack Sublette was
appointed to the Commission XVII
Directorate (Commuter Students
and Adult Learners) of the
American College Personnel
Association; attended reception for
new dean of the College of
Education at University of
Alabama on November 7; attended
Board of Directors meeting of
Wiregrass Leadership on
November 13; attended reception
at Fort Rucker in recognition of
Higher = Education Week on
November 15; attended Coffee

County Farm-City Banquet on
November 16; attended state-wide
Education Summit in Montgomery
on November 29 - 30; attended
ACHE committee on residency
policy for tuition on December 1,
attended annual SACS conference
in Atlanta on December 10 - 12.

Ms. Ann Wells attended a
Special Programs Directors meet-
ing on November 8; attended a
Datatel User’s meeting and facili-
tated a teleconference entitled
“Anger in the Classroom” on
November 9; attended an
“Advanced Directives” meeting
sponsored by American
Association of Retired People and
a meeting of the TSUD Academy
for Lifelong Leaming on
November 10; attended a board
meeting for the Retired Senior
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Volunteer Program on November
13; attended the Dothan Area
Chamber of Commerce Existing
Industry Committee meeting on
November 15, attended the
Alabama Association for
Continuing Higher Education
meeting on November 16 - 17 and
was elected as a Director at Large;
attended a Career Day Committee
meeting on November 21; attended
a Special Programs Directors meet-
ing on November 27; participated
in Datatel tests on November 29;
attended TSUD Christmas lun-
cheon on December 8.

Mr. Tony Whetstone attended
TSU System academic schedule
meeting in Troy on November 8;
attended AmeriCorps Banquet at
SAMC on November 16; was
appointed co-chair in charge of
opening ceremonies of the Dixie
Youth World Series to be held in
Dothan in August; conducted
TSUD Community Band
Christmas Concerts on December
3,10, 11, and 14.

Mr. Bob Willis attended
Christmas luncheon on December
8; conducted “Knock Your Socks
Office Service” presentation to
Student Affairs staff on December
134

News from . . .

Courtesy Committee

Get well card
sent to: Bonnie
Creamer. Jolene
Caylor’s moth-
er; Mrs. Betty
West, Janet
McQueen's
mother; Ann Wells.

Get well card and flowers to:
Thomas Anderson; Kim McNab.

Sympathy card sent to: Dr Bill
Dapper on the death of his mother.
Mary Dapper; Jonua Byrd on the
death of her father John D.
Brooks; Fred Feagin on the death
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TSUD to participate
in

BusinesS

Business Trade Show
Hosted by Dothan Area Chamber of Commerce

Thursday, February 22 « 1:00 - 8:00 PM
Dothan Civic Center
$2.00 Admission

Bring plenty of business cards to exchange & register for booth drawings

of his brother-in-law.

Sympathy card and flowers sent to:
Warren Beck on the death of his
wife, Nannette G. Beck, who was a
student at TSUD.

Donations sent to: American

- Cancer Society in memory of

Regina B. Hunt, Bill Evans mother-
in-law; Trinity Lutheran Church in
memory of Mary Dapper, Dr. Bill
Dapper s mother; First Baptist
Church of Geneva in memory of
John D. Brooks, Jonua Byrd’s
father.

Congratulations card sent to: Mr
& Mrs. Eugene (Sandra) Carter on
the birth of a new grandson; Mr. &
Mrs. Roland Halcomb (Cindy) on
the birth of a new granddaughter;
Mr. & Mrs. Jerry (Pat) Reeves on
the birth of a new granddaughter

HAHC Banquet

The Houston Arts & Humanities
Council will be hosting a
Sweetheart Dance at  the
Basketcase beginning at 7:30 p.m.
on February 10, 1996. Music will
be provided by the Moonlighters.
Tickets are $15.00 per person and
include hors d’oeuvres. Contact
Dr. Brenda Ameter for more
details.

TSUD recognized

The 1996 TSUD United Way
Campaign was recognized for
its 12% increase in contributions
at the recent United Way meet-
ing. Forty-seven faculty and
staff raised over $3,400.00.
TSUD also participated with in-
kind services--volunteers, guest
speakers, trainers, research
assistance, and ISC technical
aid.

From the TSUD Family

Your words of comfort were
greatly appreciated on the death of
my father. On behalf of my family,
I ' would like to thank all of you for
your kind expression of sympathy.

Jonua Byrd

Thank you so much for the
thoughtful card and expression of
sympathy upon the death of my
mother-in-law.

Sincerely,
Bill Evans
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Dear Friends,

As of December 31, I plan to
retire from the workforce and enjoy
my family, especially my four pre-
cious grandchildren.

I will always cherish the mem-
ories of my time spent at TSUD.

I want to thank all of you for
your continuous support of the deli
over the past six years. You made
my job more meaningful due to
feedback and friendly chats. Please
don’t let these friendships end here.

Thank you for accepting me

into your family. May God bless
each of you as you follow His will
for your life.

In His name,
Olivia Calvin

On behalf of all of us associat-
ed with the American Cancer
Society, we extend our apprecia-
tion to you for your recent memor-
ial of $35 for Regina B. Hunt.

This tribute goes far beyond
this moment because your gift now
becomes an investment in the

American Cancer Society’s deter-
mined efforts to conquer cancer - a
goal which your dollars will surely
help make attainable. This is done
by investing your 100% tax
deductible donation carefully in
our ongoing programs of research,
education, advocacy and service.
Thank you again for your con-
tribution to the fight against cancer.

Sincerely,

Angie Linder

Field Representative
American Cancer Society

Career Day is coming

The annual student, faculty and staff career fair will be
held on Tuesday, February 6, 1996. The fair will be held from
9:00 - 11:30 a.m. in the common area of Malone Hall. This is
the official student activity period for winter quarter. Come
out and get to know our local business men and women.

Education and Business working together
for a better tomorrow!

Arrests

Campus Security Act
Annual Criminal Offenses Report
for TSUD
(Statistics from September 1994 through August 1995)

Aggravated Assault . . ...
Burglary/Theft . ... ... ..
Motor Vehicle Theft .. ..

Liquor Violation .......
Drug Violation . .. ......
. Weapon Violation ......

...... WE i eE desk in

{0
W/

Year-To-Date 1996 Spring Quarter
............. 0 Schedule of Classes
............... 0 will be available

................ 8 g Monday, February 26
e
................ 0 Campus Security

The updated version of the

TSUD  Campus  Security
0 brochure is now available at the
"""""""" 0 following locations: Reception

Malone Hall,
Admissions Office, and Library.
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Looking ahead. ...

February6 ................ Career Day ‘96; 9:00-11:30 a.m.
February22....... Spotlight on Business-Dothan Civic Center
February 26 ..... Spring Quarter Schedule of Classes available

Birthdays for
January

12 Karen McGahee
13 Sonja Woodham
16 Patrick Shado

17 John McQueen
18 Paul Stark

20 Jan Gunnels

21 Dorinda Van Loo
23 Ed Kirkland

24 Victoria Morin
25 Patricia Garlikov
27 Jeraldine Fillingim
31 Burton Wright

Birthdays for
February

1 James Windle

1 Tina Bernath

4 Barbara Alford
10 Forrest Wood
10 Frank Walker
17 Ronald Bae

20 Khamis Bilbeisi
26 Daphne Harker
26 Lana Ward

26 Paul Schreiner

Troy State University Dothan is accredited
by the Commission on Colleges of the
Southern Association of Colleges and
Schools to award associate, bachelor’s, mas-
ter’s, and education specialist degrees.

was st

Student Affairs at Troy State University Dothan.

Library News

Troy State University Dothan
P.O. Box 8368
Dothan, Alabama 36304-0368
(334)983-6556
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